
ATTACHMENT D 

Public Notice 

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS OF THE 

COUNTY OF SANTA BARBARA, STATE OF CALIFORNIA 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Notice is hereby given that public hearings will be held by the Santa Barbara County Board of 

Supervisors on October 14 , 2014 and October 21 , 2014 at 9:00 a.m. or shortly thereafter, in the Board 

of Supervisors Hearing Room on the fourth floor of the County Administration Building at 105 East 

Anapamu Street in Santa Barbara and at the Board of Supervisors Hearing Room at the Betteravia 

Government Center, 511 East Lakeside Parkway in Santa Maria, to take public testimony on the 

proposed ordinance amending Chapter 12 of the Santa Barbara County Code relating to emergency 

management. The first hearing will be to hear the information on the matter and the second hearing will 

consider adoption of the ordinanace. 

 

Any objections or protests to the adoption of the proposed ordinance may filed with the Clerk of the 

Board of Supervisors before the public hearings.  The address of the Clerk of the Board is: County of 

Santa Barbara Administration Building, 105 East Anapamu Street, Santa Barbara, California, 93101. 

 

In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, if you need special assistance to participate in 

this meeting, please contact the Clerk of the Board at (805) 568-2240.  Notification at least 48 hours 

prior to the meeting will enable the Clerk of the Board to make reasonable arrangements. 


